
 

July 31, 2024 

 

Hello Hockey Friends: 

Since our last communication on June 21st, there has been a lot of work behind the scenes as we prepare 

for the RMHA / TSMHA merger and for the upcoming vote (by you the members).  

At this time we wanted you to update you on many items outlined below. As always, if you have 

questions for anyone on the committee, please email rvsdtec@gmail.com and we’ll get back to you as 

quick as we can.  

COMMITTEE: The joint committee that is working on this merger and the endless details include the 

following people: 

Tony Rosa (President TSMHA) and Anne Marie Schofield (President RMHA) 

Jay Jubinville (VPTravel RMHA) and Elvis Zgomba (VP Travel TSMHA) 

Matt Bunn (VP HL RMHA) and Michelle Russell (VP HL TSMHA) 

Shawn Knowles and Justin Glover (Finance) 

Greg Trojand (RMHA), Scott Preston (TSMHA), Al Latendre (RMHA), Mark McLean (RMHA) and Glenn 

Gervais (TSMHA).  

 

We’re currently working through the OMHA requirements with our OMHA Rep, the ONCA (Ontario Not-

For-Profit Corporations Act) requirements with a law firm that we’ve engaged, and we’re dealing with 

the financial data with our respective accountants. The committee meets every 2-3 weeks to hash out 

“big picture” items as well as operational items. Our goal is to hold information sessions with you all 

after the season starts and then work towards some deadline dates which the OMHA will impose upon 

this process and which we’re still trying to navigate.  

 

We encourage you to send us your questions, but we also want to assure you all that our goal remains 

steadfast, which is to bring you the best possible outcome for hockey in the future.  

 

  

 

Anne Marie Schofield      Tony Rosa 

 

President Riverside Minor Hockey    President Tecumseh Minor Hockey 
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